Patricia A. Gallagher
2788 S. Christian Hills Dr.
Rochester Hills, MI 48309

November 14, 2008

Bryan K. Barnett, Mayor
City of Rochester Hills
1000 Rochester Hills Dr.
Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Re: Resignation from the Board of Review
Dear Mayor Barnett:

This letter is to inform you that due to health issues I will be resigning my seat on the
Board of Review effective immediately.

I also want to share with you that it has been a privilege to participate on the Board and to
serve, in a small way, both the governance and citizens of Rochester Hills.

It has been especially rewarding to work with Kurt Dawson and Doug Walther as well as
their well trained staff. As a recently retired real estate appraiser, I have spent many
hours in neighboring communities Assessing Departments. Rochester Hills Assessing
Department is one of the most thorough and accurate offices with respect to their records
as well as the friendly and professional services it provides the public.

I wish you and the city well as you go forward with your responsibilities. On a personal
level, I will miss the opportunity to serve.

Sincerely,

e otteg
 Patricia A. Gallagher
Cc: Kurt Dawson, Assessor/Treasurer
Doug Walther, Deputy Assessor
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